
Lucas Koski, Bedlam Theatre, 213 – 4
th

 Street East, Saint Paul, has applied for a sound level 

variance to provide amplified music on August 21, 2013, from 6:30 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. at Union 

Depot, 214 – 4
th

 Street East. The public hearing is scheduled for August 7
th

 at 5:30 p.m. in the 

City Council Chambers. Contact peter.kishel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments. 

 


